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Residents now can replace 
concealed weapon licenses in Volusia County 

 

DeLand, Fla. – Volusia County residents are now able to replace their statewide 
concealed weapon license in DeLand at the Office of Will Roberts – Tax Collector. 

Roberts has partnered with Florida Commissioner of Agriculture Wilton Simpson to pass 
legislation that extends this opportunity to Volusia County residents.  

“Since 2022, residents have been able to apply for and renew concealed weapon 
licenses at our DeLand location,” Roberts said. “Now, license holders can also replace a 
lost license or update their information locally. This is another example of the 
convenience and customer-focused service we’re proud to offer.” 

In 2014, tax collector offices were given authority to take applications, fingerprint the 
applicants and send the information securely to the department for final determination of 
eligibility. Tax collector offices also offer renewal concealed weapon license services.  

According to the Florida Department of Agriculture and Consumer Services (FDACS), 
currently there are more than 2.4 million concealed weapon licenses in Florida, and the 
department processed more than 100,000 applications for new licenses last fiscal year. 
To date, FDACS has partnered with fifty-six tax collectors to provide concealed weapon 
license services.  

“We are pleased to be able to expand our partnership with tax collectors to make it 
easier and more convenient for Floridians to receive concealed weapon license services 
and exercise their Second Amendment rights,” FDACS Commissioner Simpson said.  

For more information or to schedule an appointment, please visit vctaxcollector.org/cw.  
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